Please read the text first and then try to answer the questions.

Tiger'S Underwater Adventure

Once upon a time, in the future, there was a brave tiger named Tilly. Tilly was no ordinary tiger. She had a magical power that allowed her to breathe underwater. One day, Tilly decided to use her power to explore the underwater world. She dived into the deep blue sea and was amazed by the beautiful coral reefs and colourful fish. But Tilly also noticed something sad. The underwater world was filled with plastic waste. Tilly decided to do something about it. She started picking up the plastic waste and putting it in a big bag. It was hard work, but Tilly didn't give up. After a long day, Tilly had cleaned up a big part of the sea. The fish thanked Tilly for her help and promised to take care of their home. Tilly returned to the land, feeling happy and proud. She had not only explored the underwater world but also helped to protect the environment. From that day on, Tilly continued her underwater clean-ups and encouraged other animals to do the same. And the underwater world became a cleaner and happier place for all its inhabitants.

What is the name of the tiger?

What magical power does Tilly have?

What did Tilly notice in the underwater world?

What did Tilly decide to do about the plastic waste?

Who thanked Tilly for her help?

What did Tilly do after her first underwater clean-up?

Worksheet from readwritehub.com